
NCVA 2025/2026 Boys Power League Postponed –  FAQ 

Q: Why cancel? Why not combine divisions? 
A: Low registrations mean teams would play the same opponents during the entire league. 
We didn’t want to offer a sub-par league. Instead, we've converted a few of the Boys Power 
League dates into Non-League dates, bringing the cost down and allowing teams more 
flexibility in their schedule.

Q: Is NCVA canceling Boys Power League indefinitely? 
A: No, we’re committed to boys’ volleyball and plan to bring the league back next season. 

Q: Could you run it as a shorter tournament instead? 
A: With the numbers we had, it wouldn’t provide good competition. 

Q: Is this why you brought the registration deadline up? 
A: Yes, with the original deadline being so far out we wanted to give clubs more time to try and 
find another league for their teams to compete in. 

Q: Why not cancel it earlier?  
A: The bulk of our registrations come after the Boys Tryouts. We didn’t want to ‘jump the gun’ 
and cancel early, especially when a multitude of clubs shared interest in registering for the 
league. 

Q: Can we get membership refunds? 
A: No, unfortunately our policy states that we do not provide refunds for memberships. These 
memberships will allow your players to participate in at least 6 NCVA tournaments (6 (3 NL, 
Spike Fright, Holiday Bonanza, BFW) during the fall season, as well as the other USAV 
National Qualifiers across the country. The membership also allows them to participate in the 
NCVA Bay View Classic, NCVA Summer Beach, USAV National Champs, and the NCVA High 
Performance program. All players and coaches are required to be members if the club is 
covered under the insurance offered by USAV and NCVA.

Q: What will you do with the Region Bids? 
A: We’re currently considering our options. If your teams want to accept a bid, the NCVA can 
put that on our records and our staff will meet and discuss the best way to distribute the region 
bids. Please email events@ncva.com with your interest.




